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2018 Officers
Spencer Palmer

President
365-0676

Kim Kahant
1st Vice President

967-4940
Gary Oliwa

2nd Vice President
641-9549

Angela Bermudez
Secretary
649-5651

Christine Jenson
Treasurer
373-8900

Members at
Large

Sue Boyd Guthrie

Ed Ridolph
John Sjoholm

Please Visit Our Website
www.floridagardens.net

PBC Sheriff
Non-Emergency
(561) 688-3000

Florida Gardens
Newsletter

March 2018   Volume 49, Issue 2
Please sign up at https://nextdoor.com

Kids Easter Party
Where:

FG Clubhouse

When:
Saturday March 17th

10AM to 12PM

St. Patrick’s Day 
Adult Pot Luck Dinner

March 17,
from 6pm to when ever it ends
at Florida Gardens Clubhouse

So bring your 
favorite dish and

or dessert and enjoy

Save the Date
April 21st 1PM to 7PM

Florida Gardens Family Picnic
Get to Know Your Neighbors

Food, Games, Bounce Houses and lots of Fun
Kids Meals Start at $3

If you would like to volunteer or donate, please contact Alanna @ 561-248-3151
We are looking for craft and specialty vendors. Please contact Kim @561-767-6183
Do you have a car you would like to show off? Contact Heather @ 561-723-0150 for 

car show info.
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Family Owned & Operated
Florida Gardens Resident

77 Free Estimates
77 FP&L and Manufactures Rebates Available
77 Referral Program (Call For Details)
77 Special Offers for Florida Gardens Residents
77 Eighteen Point Inspection
77 Pull and Clean Coil

561-640-1000
www.kyzarairconditioning.com

Owner:
Kim and David

Licenesed and Insured
CAC1814778

www.FYZICALpbc.com

DIZZINESS
VERTIGO

FEAR OF FALLING
IMBALANCE

WE CAN HELP!

ARE YOU EXPERIENCING

CALL FYZICAL TODAY!

Southwest Corner of Jog & Lantana Rd.
6169 Jog Rd. Suite A-11
Lake Worth, FL  33467

LAKE WORTH Looking For More Advertisers
If you know of anyone interset-
ed in advertising in our News-

letter or on our website, Please 
Call

Bill 561-714-5396

Cary Anderson
Information Technology

Consultant

Anderson’s
Computer Services

561-247-5332
cary@ashrik.net

Heather & Troy Zapf
LuLaRoe Fashion Consultants
heatherzapf@gmail.com
561-723-0150

Where Fashion Meets Comfort
“Florida Gardens Resident”
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Street Name Representative Telephone

N. Akron Michael Teets 
Corbin Johnson 319-0563

S. Akron The Applegate’s 965-5311

Arch
Carol Culberson 

Co- St. Rep. 
Needed

642-9832

Barberton Gary Marcinkoski 301-7775

Canton Tammy Tworek 308-9436

Cleveland Marian and 
Mchelle French 434-4362

Coconut Kim Saunders 767-6183

Cuyahoga Eric Monahan (568)767-1878

Cypress
Christi Ragdale 

Co- St. Rep. 
Needed

254-4090

Dayton Peter Gagliardi (305)345-5752

Mango
Chuck Sacher 
Co- St. Rep. 

Needed
433-5875

N.Ohio MacKenzie & 
Cheryl Smart 586-1900

S.Ohio Dave Finkle 644-6617

W.Palm Penny Spring (786)436-2222

Palmetto Danny Wood 722-0353

Pine Tree Terry Crosby 968-9970

Plumosa Sara Ridolph 967-2197

Rubbertree Sandra Dale 432-8951

Springdale Alanna Harman 248-3151

Street Representatives Clubhouse Rental 
      The clubhouse has undergone 
many great improvements over 
the last few years. A few of those 
changes include new floors, ren-
ovation of both bathrooms and a 
new kitchen
Nice affordable place for a:

•	Birthday Party
•	Baby Shower
•	Weddings and Receptions
•	Club Meeting
•	Accommodates 100 people.
•	Chairs and Tables are           

included in the rental fee!

Terry Crosby 
(561) 968-9970
Residents who pay their     
dues/donations by April 15th 
get a discount! Visit
www.floridagardens.net for 
more details!

For Prices Call

Newsletter Submission

This newsletter is distributed to every 
home in Florida Gardens. It’s a great 
way to advertise your business! If you 
have paid your dues/donation, then you  
may submit an ad for an item you’re 
selling, free of charge

. Contact:  
Bill Connors

(561) 714-5396
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Hello and Thank You for taking the time to read your newsletter. 
I would like to Thank our new association staff for all the hard work that they do to create and run our outstanding 
neighborhood association and the events. I would also like to Thank all the neighbors that take the time to try to make a 
difference in our neighborhood and show up to the monthly association meetings. Please take the time if you have not done 
so already and get to know your Street Representative. This person takes time out of their busy schedule each month to help 
run our association by attending our monthly meetings and delivers your newsletter to your door. 

We now have a new association staff and would really love if you could take and hour a month to join us at out association 
meetings. We are trying to bring back our neighborhood BBQ by starting out with a Family Picnic this year. Our plan for 
next year is to join with our neighbor St. Luke‘s UMC chicken BBQ with our pulled pork BBQ and make it one big BBQ 
with a car show, golf cart show,  corn-hole & horseshoe competitions, bounce houses and whatever ideas that you can bring 
to the table. Events like this help fund our neighborhood kids events and student scholarships. We really need everyone’s 
help to make all this happen. Please help make a change and take a small role. The more neighbors we have working 
together, the less one person must do. 

Here in Florida Gardens we do not require dues, but we do ask for a small donation each year of at least $30 a year. These 
donations also help pay for student scholarships, children events like Easter, Halloween, Christmas and adult events such 
as New Years and St Patrick’s Day. So if you have not donated already, please come to one of the meetings to donate or send 
your donation in the envelope supplied in this month’s newsletter.

I would like to Thank Kim Saunders, Alanna Harman and Heather Zapf for stepping up to Chair the Family Picnic next 
month. They have been putting a lot of time prepping, organizing and looking for volunteers to make this a Family event. It 
has been some time since we have had an event like this, so please get with these wonderful young ladies and help them out 
with whatever you can help with. 

Last but not least: Please patronize our advertisers for they are the ones who fund to have this newsletter made each month.

Thank You all so very much for caring about your neighborhood!!!

See you at the next meeting 4/12/18 @ 8pm in the clubhouse 

Spencer Palmer

From the President
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Call us for ALL your swimming needs:
77 Full weekly pool services or chemical-only service
77 No service contracts required
77 Pump and motor repair/replace
77 Filters
77 Drain and clean
77 Acid washes
77 Heat pump
77 Natural salt chlorinators
77 Plumbing repairs
77 Energy efficient variable speed pumps

Don’t settle for mediocre service!
We take pride in our work!
Family owned and operated
Florida Gardens Resident!

Proudly serving Palm Beach County 
for over a decade

Call Ron Ohman 561-969-7590
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St. Luke’s United Methodist Church

165 Ohio Rd.
Lake Worth, FL 33467
(561) 965-3043

Office Hours:
Mon.-Thur. 9:00 am-12:00 pm

Sunday Schedule
| 8:30 AM to 9:00 AM |
Brief worship and communion service

| 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM |
Adults & Youth Sunday School

| 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM |
Contemporary Praise & Worship Service (nursery ser-
vice is provided)

Sunday School for 3rd-5th grade
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This newsletter was Designed and Printed by Cat60 Designs, LLC  Bill Connors

561-714-5396www.cat60.combill@cat60.com


